
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
On Wednesday, June 17, 2020, the Board of Supervisors (the “Board”) of 

Fluvanna County, Virginia (the “County”), will hold a public hearing on the 
proposed issuance of a water and sewer revenue bond of the County, in the 
estimated maximum principal amount not to exceed $3,000,000 (the “Bond”), 
to be sold by the County to the Virginia Resources Authority (“VRA”), which 
is expected to purchase the Bond pursuant to a Local Bond Sale and Financing 
Agreement between the County and VRA with a portion of the proceeds of the 
sale of the VRA’s Series 2020B Bonds (Virginia Pooled Financing Program).  
Proceeds generated from the sale of the Bond to VRA will be used for the pur-
pose of financing the planning, acquisition and construction of certain water 
and wastewater infrastructure improvements in the Zion Crossroads area of the 
County and paying certain costs of issuance of the Bond.

If the Board has resumed holding its meetings “in person,” the public hear-
ing will be conducted at 7:00 p.m. in the Circuit Courtroom, Fluvanna County 
Courts Building, 132 Main Street, Palmyra, Virginia, and interested persons 
may appear at such time and place and present their views. If the June 17, 2020 
meeting of the Board is held “virtually,” as has been the Board’s practice in 
recent months due to the COVID-19 pandemic, instructions for participation 
in the public hearing will be available on the County’s website: https://www.
fluvannacounty.org/bos. Interested persons wishing to express views on the 
issuance of the Bond may also submit written comments prior to the time of 
the hearing to the attention of Eric M. Dahl, County Administrator, 132 Main 
Street, Palmyra, Virginia 22963. 
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